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John C. Bugher, !1. D.

Director

Division of Blology and Medicine
U. S. Atomic Fnergy Commission

Washington 25, D. C. BEST COPY AVAILABLE
Dear Doctor Bugher:

This is in reply to your letter of 8 December 1953, in which you
request permission for Comnander Eugens P. Cronkite, L USKN, to
serve as a member of the American delegatlon in a conference
composed of representatives of Canada, Great Britain, and the
United States.

I am pleased to inform you thet Commander Cromkite has my
permission to attend the conference to exchange classsified
information on human and envirommentz]l weapons effects under
the new topie of the Technical Cooperation Program as aporoved
by the National Security Council.

I am toking the liberty of forwarding a copy of your letter and
a cony of my reoly to Captsin Xellum and Commander Cronkite for

information.
Sincerely yours,
US DOE ARCHIVES 4. L. POGH
326 U.S. ATOMIC ENERGY Rear Admiral 4
COMMISSION Surgeon Ceneral, 7. S. FNavy
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